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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 1:59 PM
To: 'Ron Elvidge'
Cc: Gary Bates (gary_bates@efiglobal.com); Patrick Ellwood 

(patrick@ellwoodcommercial.com); dcs@youngdahl.net; Paul King (PDKing0000
@aol.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Red Hanger Kleaners, ACEH case file RO2981 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000000416, 
6235-6239 College Ave., Oakland

Attachments: RO2981_CORRES_L_2015-9-21_to_10-22.pdf

Dear Mr. Elvidge, 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the case file and determined the case is out of
compliance with the ACEH correspondence dated September 21, 2015.  On September 21, 2015, ACEH requested all 
correspondences to ACEH after 6:35 PM, September 15, 2015 be uploaded to the ACEH ftp and the State Water Resources
Control Board’s (SWRCBs) GeoTracker websites.  No correspondences have been uploaded since ACEH’s September 15th

request, and the most recent work plan, dated October 16, 2015 and prepared by P&D Environmental, Inc. for the subject
case, does not appear to have been uploaded to the ACEH ftp website. 

Therefore at this time, ACEH requests the upload of all documents since 6:35 PM, September 15, 2015 by the date specified
below.  Attached is a PDF of the correspondences.   

Additionally, several rounds of indoor air sampling have been conducted at the site.  However, the electronic data format 
(EDF) files of laboratory analytical results of the sampling have not been uploaded to GeoTracker.  ACEH requests the 
upload of the EDFs by the date specified below.  Please include GEO_MAPs showing the sample locations.   

Technical Report Request 

Please upload technical reports to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Keith Nowell), and to the State Water Resources Control
Board’s Geotracker website, in accordance with the following schedule: 

 November 13, 2015 – Electronic Submittal of Information   

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case toward
closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or 
send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Respectfully, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
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PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


